
Finance and Resources OSC Action Points 

 

Date of 
meeting 

Action point Responsible 
officer 

Date action 
completed 

Response  

 
7 July & 8 
September  
 

Councillor Claughton asked for 
the detailed calculations of the 
pay-back period for the 
Berkhamsted multi-storey car 
park. 

B Hosier/M 
Brookes 

Ongoing  

 
7 July & 8 
September  
 
 

Councillor Symington advised 
that her queries relating to the 
consultation for the Water Lane 
car park were still ongoing.  
 

B Hosier Ongoing  

 
8 
September 
 

Councillor Symington asked 
which of the Everyone Active 
figures would have been 
reported at the July meeting. N 
Howcutt replied the relief of the 
management fee and the top-up 
of furlough pay. Councillor 
Symington said that wasn’t what 

was said in the minutes. N 
Howcutt said he would have to 
go back and check the papers 
but the financials had been 
published and made widely 
available. 

N Howcutt 14 
September 

Mark Brookes has responded to members in detail on EA 
payments made. The information was confidential and 
commercially sensitive so cannot be disclosed to any third 
parties or discussed in any public forum. 

 
8 
September 
 

Councillor Tindall asked if the 
minutes could include the up to 
date allotment waiting list figures 
which N Howcutt agreed he 
would provide.    

N Howcutt  As of the 1st October the waiting list for allotments is 603. 



8 
September 
 

Councillor Adeleke queried the 
impact coronavirus had on our 
sickness levels. L Roberts said 
there was a big impact at the 
beginning of lockdown due to 
shielding guidelines but in terms 
of sickness levels she would 
need to come back to members 
with the figures.   

L Roberts  1 October 
2020 

There has been two members of staff that have had 
Coronavirus. This is was at the beginning of the pandemic. 

 


